Date:

August 19, 2025 11:51:54 AM

## University Registrar's Office

Tuesday, August 19, 2025

## Possible Fall Degree Conferral

Dear Student,

Our records indicate that based on your degree progress in Degree Audit you may be eligible to complete your degree this December. If you are considering completing your degree in December, you must submit the Yale College Petition for Fall Degree Conferral form by September 15. Failure to observe the deadline results in a fine of \$20.

## This petition requires:

- Written certification from your director of undergraduate studies that you will have completed all the requirements of the major program by the end of the fall term.
- Written notification from your residential college dean that you will have fulfilled the distributional requirements by the end of the fall term.

Other considerations if you plan to complete your degree at the end of the fall term:

- The Certificate Declaration deadline and the Petition to Complete the Requirements of Two Majors are also due September 15.
- Review your Degree Audit. If you have any concerns or questions, work with your DUS or departmental registrar.
- All final grades must be received by January 31 to have your degree conferred and your diploma issued.

The Fall-Term Degree Completion webpage, on the Yale College Dean's Office website is a helpful resource. Additional information is also available in the Special Academic Arrangements section of YCPS.

Sincerely,

University Registrar's Office 246 Church Street, 3rd Floor New Haven, CT 06520-8321 (203) 432-2330 registrar.yale.edu CC: Selected YC students; RCDs & AAs



Contact the <u>University Registrar's Office</u> at <u>registrar@yale.edu</u>.

Copyright © 2025 Yale University • All rights reserved









This email was sent by: Yale University P.O. BOX 208109, New Haven, CT, 06745 US